
Holiday Club Newsletter
Easter 2019

Easter Bank Holidays
Please note that we are not open on Friday 19th or Monday 22nd, we hope you enjoy your long Easter weekend 
and we will see you back at holiday club on Tuesday 23rd April to continue the Easter holiday fun.

Teddy Bear Workshop
As it was so successful at all our after school clubs at Christmas we thought we would run this again, as it is 
Easter we are going to be making Peter Rabbit,  Flopsy Bunny, Lambert Lamb or Puddles Duck. For £10 plus 
the cost of the Jozone session you get to pick one of the teddies, choose a heart for  it, stuff it and seal it.

Our Easter Holiday Club will be held at 
St Joseph’s and St Theresa’s in Burntwood

EASTER WEEK
We will be doing lots of different 
activities based around the theme of 
Easter including decorating eggs, 
making bunny ears, designing our own 
Easter cards and having fun doing an 
Easter egg hunt.

SPECIAL VISITOR!
Natures Burrow
Tuesday 16th April. 10:30-12
Enjoy a visit from some lovely furry and 
not so furry animals and find out all 

about them.

WEEK ONE
15th – 19th April 2019

WEEK TWO
22nd – 26th April 2019

SPRING AND FARM LIFE
We will be having fun and celebrating 
Spring and farm life by making pom-pom 
caterpillars, marshmallow sheep, daffodil 
biscuits and mud muffins to name a few.

TRIP DAY!
Ash End Farm
Wednesday 24th April
Continuing with the farm life theme come 
with us and visit the farm, meet the 
animals, hold some new born chicks and 
feed the lambs

Contact Details
Head Office: 01543 897980     Mobile: 07966282431 

Email: Jozone.office@googlemail.com Website: www.jozonekidsclub.co.uk

St Georges Day
Tuesday 23rd April is St Georges Day the patron saint of England, we will be celebrating by making flags and 
wearing red and white.

Staff working this Holiday Club
Jo Crabtree-Managing director                Helen James-Shift manager
Katy McMulkin- Shift manager                Amy Harris-Childcare practitioner
Louise Paskin-Childcare practitioner      Fay Lindsay-Childcare practitioner
Abbie Cockayne-Childcare Practitioner  Steph Cooper-Childcare practitioner

Online Booking
We just wanted to say a big thank you for using our online booking system to book your children in and pay for 
the sessions.
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